From: Jennifer Hewitson

Sent: 15 April 2016 15:07

To: Rebecca Adams

Subject: Application Reference Number :16NP0O031

Hello Rebecca,

Following on from our telephone conversation | would like reiterate that | have no objections to
the application, however, it would be beneficial to include some screening to minimise visual
impact. | would recommend that the screening be made up of native trees (with local
provenance) and incorporate any planting that is already in situ i.e. hedgerows and other trees.

Please get back in touch if | can be of any further assistance.
Kind regards,

Jen

| work part time as Farming and Rural Enterprise Officer. My ususal working pattern is every
Wednesday and Friday, and alternate Thursdays.
01669 622071 /07766467787

Jennifer Hewitson, Farming and Rural Enterprise Officer
Tel: 01669 622071 (x415)

IMPORTANT NOTICE - Disclaimer - Officers are expressly required not to make defamatory statements
and not to infringe or authorize any infringement of copyright or any other legal right by email
communications. Any such communication is contrary to ICT policies and outside the scope of the
employment of the individual concerned. Northumberland National Park Authority will not accept any
liability in respect of such communication, and the employee responsible will be personally liable for
any damages or other liability arising.

Rebecca Adams, Planning Officer
Tel: 01434 611552 (x278)

IMPORTANT NOTICE - Disclaimer - Officers are expressly required not to make defamatory statements
and not to infringe or authorize any infringement of copyright or any other legal right by email
communications. Any such communication is contrary to ICT policies and outside the scope of the
employment of the individual concerned. Northumberland National Park Authority will not accept any
liability in respect of such communication, and the employee responsible will be personally liable for
any damages or other liability arising.





